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2 October 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Parent Voice – 13th November 2018, 1300-1430 

 

On 13th November we will be holding a Parent Voice session with a focus on: 

 

1. Parent perception of behaviour management 
2. Data sharing at the RGS 

 
We would be delighted if 8 parents could help us on this occasion.   The session will be run by 

Mr Wallace, Deputy Head, and held in the Conference Room.  

 

We would also be grateful if you could offer us support on other Parent Voice events 

throughout the year and if you would therefore be happy to go on a contact list that I would 

hold for this purpose.   

 

If interested in either the session on 13th November, or in helping at a later date, please email 

me on hmf@rgshw.com.   

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Marieke Forster     

Assistant Head 
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